ASEA Opener 
( update May 10  ) 

Currently the net for the cage has not been installed. If it is installed by Thursday evening we can safely have the events. If not, we will need to cancel the discus & hammer. Registration fees will then be refunded. 

The 2000ms/c and 3000ms/c are cancelled due to the water barrier not being ready. The U14 and U16 steeples will be offered since they do not use the water barrier. 


